
VOLUNTEERVOLUNTEERPartyParty

TO ALL THOSE WHO HAVE GENEROUSLY GIVEN THEIR TIME AND EFFORT THIS SCHOOL YEAR TO HELP WITH FIELD TRIPS, SCHOOL EVENTS,
HEALTHY SNACKS, AND SO MUCH MORE...AND TO THOSE HELPING US WRAP UP THE YEAR WITH FIELD DAY AND OTHER UPCOMING

EVENTS- WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE TEA PARTY!

11:30-12:30
O’Connell Drive School Library

Friday, May 16

RSVP by May 12 at
ocdes@hrce.ca 

TEA

Dearest Volunteers, 

You are invited to a tea party in celebration of 
all that you do for our school!


